
9TH SEPTEMBER
2024

It was wonderful to welcome everyone back to
school on Wednesday! 

I’ve given the weekly blog a bit of a ‘spruce up’
for the new school year. I hope you like the new
format and enjoy reading it. 

The school newsletter should be with you on
Monday. Amongst other things, it has all of the
important dates you’ll need for the Autumn term.
 
See you all in the week, 
Mrs G

Last week’s round-up Secret Head
teacher spots...

I have been
particularly impressed
with calmness and
table manners in the
dining hall this week. 
Thank you to each and
every one of our
wonderful children
who have all played
their part!

What’s on this week

There are a few important things to let you
know this week: 

Maple (Mon), Chestnut (Wed) and
Willow Thurs) are heading out into
Alnwick as part of their geography field
work next week
Larch (Mon) and Rowan (Wed) are
heading to the town library
LKS2 NUF after school club begins on
Tues
KS1 NUF after school club begins on Fri

Headteacher’s Blog



A HUGE WELL DONE TO...

HAVE A LISTEN TO
THIS...

DID YOU KNOW THAT...

Maisie Thomas, Alexis Hogg, Scarlett
Harding, Brooke Wilcox, Felicity
Davies and Ollie Ross. 
In addition, Mrs Edwards, Mrs Tate
and Mrs Horne-Smith award their star
of the week to all their new Pears and
Plums for making such a super start to
Reception!

Well done to all of our stars, we are
proud of you all!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=p3Bu3yXqFEk

With the Paralympics coming to a close
on Sunday 8th Sept, let’s listen once
more to the theme of Paris Games,
‘Parade’ by Victor Le Masne. 

We have an active Parent / Teacher
association at Swansfield called:
The Friends of Swansfield . 
If you’re new to our school. we would
love you to get involved. There’ll be
details of how you can do this in the
newsletter out this week!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p3Bu3yXqFEk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p3Bu3yXqFEk

